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From: Jada Tse <jada430@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, 8 February 2020 11:00 PM
To: ICAP
Subject: HPRM:  Consultation Feedback: Business Innovation and Investment Program

Categories: Blue Category

Attn: The Director, Skills and Innovation Policy Section 
Migration Planning and Visa Policy Branch 
Department of Home Affairs  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Regarding the 1st question of the consultation paper, 
"How can the investment thresholds be increased to provide the best outcome for Australia?" 
 
I would like to provide my feedback as follows: 
"While the 1.5 million threshold has been kept since 2012, the current Australia wildlife and Wuhan Coronavirus events posed great 
uncertainty and risks to Australia economic growth in medium terms at least. It is suggested to keep the threshold unchanged to ensure 
the inflow, but to consider a longer investment period for government bond for maintaining capital stability injected to the city.  This can 
help in providing the best outcome for Australia in view of latest market events" 
 
Thanks and regards, 
Ms. Jada Tse 


